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St Mary's Catholic Primary School


Newsletter


Thursday 3 March 2022


Vision Statement


St Mary's Catholic Primary School

is a Christ-centred and child focused community


of engaged learning environments,

inspiring all to actively live the Gospel.

Prayer

From the Principal
Dear Parents, Students and Friends,
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We have had the usual phenomenal support for the Easter Raffle with Easter
eggs coming in daily.  Special thanks to Crystal Pelusey and Terri Roberts who
are coordinating the raffle as the Year 1 Reps. 

We were unable to have the usual Ash Wednesday Mass this week so thank you
to Ms Helen Brown who prepared a service for each teacher to use in their
classrooms to mark the beginning of Lent.  Several classes continued the
tradition of making pancakes for Shrove Tuesday.

It has been a long wait, but our stunning new library shelves have arrived.  A
huge thank you to the P&F who granted the Wish List request.  Our library is
bursting with beautiful new books so the shelves will be very handy. 

I am extremely grateful to the support of staff, parents and students this term
as we have maneuvered our way through the challenges of changing Covid
restrictions.  Most students in Years 3-6 have taken wearing masks in their
stride today and school is still a very positive place to be.

Our P&F meeting has been postponed at this stage.  I will be meeting with the
P&F Executive next week. 

Enjoy your long weekend!


Short Term Principal Appointment for Mr Ben Priest

Mr Ben Priest has been appointed as Short-Term Principal at St Mary’s in Boyup
Brook from the beginning of Term 2 until the end of this year.

We wish Ben well for his adventure and we look forward to having Ben back at
St Mary’s to start the 2023 school year.


Football Tipping

Don’t miss your chance to be involved in this year’s St Mary’s Football Tipping
competition.


Walk for Water

Coming home today is a letter explaining our upcoming Walk for Water event
to be held on Friday 25 March.  Students will need to bring a bucket to school
and sponsorship money raised will go to Caritas.


God bless

Paul Cronin

 

Calendar Dates

MARCH 2022

Wednesday 2

Ash Wednesday Services in
Classrooms

Launch "Walk for Water"


Monday 7

Labour Day - No school


Friday 25

Walk for Water


APRIL 2022

Friday 8

Last day of Term 1

Easter Liturgy



03/03/2022, 14:29 *|MC:SUBJECT|*

file:///C:/Users/aurelia.evans/Downloads/Newsletter Wk 5 T1 2022.html 3/9

Week 9 (28th March - 1 April)

Parent / Teacher Interviews

Online or via telephone

Student Awards

WEEK 3 Term 1

Year 1  Josephine O'Dea, Xavier

Thimm, Astrid McCann


Year 2  Judd Walsh, Madalyn

Reynolds


Year 3  Kai Bonilla, Darcy O'Dea


Year 4  Dionne Lijo, Noah Buswell


Year 5  Amber Millar, James Burton

Year 6  Liam Jones, Emilia Cross

Principal  Tom de Chanéet,

Cinnamon Curo-Hobby

WEEK 4 Term 1

Year 1  Jordy Anderson, Ryder

Macri, Toby Scheffner


Year 2  Eleanor Levy, Coby Panuccio


Year 3  Hugo Lowe, Niall Hamill-

Harling, Joseph Thimm


Year 4  Noah Buswell, Dionne Lijo


Year 5  James Rodgers, Darcy

Stewart


Year 6  Levi Grice, Emma Di Lallo


Principal  Emma Di Lallo, Bernard

Edmondson

Communication

Kindergarten 2023


Current St Mary's families are reminded to please ensure that sibling

applications for Kindergarten 2023 are submitted prior to the end of Term 1

2022.  Forms can be downloaded from the school website at:

https://www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au/communication/enrolment/

and can be emailed through to the admin email address at:

admin@stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au

 

St Mary's Footy Tipping 2022

St Mary’s Primary School Footy Tipping for 2022  
Registrations now open. $50 entry fee paid to account 066-507 10220707

Jenelle S OReilly or drop off to school front office. ($20 from every entry goes

to P&F.)


Also looking for sponsors again:


https://www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au/communication/enrolment/
mailto:admin@stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au
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Major Sponsors $500


Sponsors $100 which includes entry into the competition.


Please phone Jenelle O'Reilly 0407912701 for any further details.


Forms available front office St Mary’s Primary School for registration purposes

Thank you.

CDF Pay


A reminder that:

Canteen orders close on CDF Pay at 8.45am.

Uniform Orders close on CDF Pay at 10.30am.

Canteen

The canteen requires volunteers on Friday mornings from 9.30am to
10.30am.  Please contact Jenelle O'Reilly on 0407912701 if you are

able to assist.  Thank you in advance, your time is very valuable to us!!

Please click the link above for access to online
Canteen and Uniform Shop Orders.

Community

https://stmarysbnby.cdfpay.org.au/MonitorOnline/app/#/login
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St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Bunbury


Faith Respect Courage


Tel:  (08) 9726 7500

Fax:  (08) 9791 3219


18 Mary Street, Bunbury 6230, Western Australia

P O Box 247, Bunbury, WA 6231


email:  admin@stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au

www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au

tel:(08) 9726 7500
tel:(08) 9791 3219
http://www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au/

